
From: Clark, Charity
To: D. S.
Subject: RE: Vermont Public Records Act requested, dated April 7, 2020
Date: Friday, April 10, 2020 8:08:53 PM

Dear Mr. Shaddy,
 
As previously mentioned, the Attorney General’s Office does not have records responsive to your
request.
 
Sincerely,
 
Charity R. Clark
Chief of Staff
Office of the Attorney General
109 State Street
Montpelier, Vermont 05609
802-828-3171
 
 
 

From: D. S. < > 
Sent: Friday, April 10, 2020 8:02 PM
To: Clark, Charity <Charity.Clark@vermont.gov>
Subject: Re: Vermont Public Records Act requested, dated April 7, 2020
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.
Charity,
 
I’ve checked with the Vermont Senate and Vermont House of Representatives. I’ve sent them public
records requests. 
 
They have no records of the claims you have made, on behalf of the Vermont Attorney General,
regarding some transfer of authority from the Vermont Attorney General to the Vermont Secretary
of State over enforcement authority of nursing licensure.
 
As far as the law is concerned, the Vermont State Board of Nursing’s regulatory authority (licensing)
and jurisdiction (nursing), remain intact.
 
Please amend your response to my public records request, on behalf of the Vermont Attorney
General, to include the records of the Vermont Attorney General’s former statutory authority, now
transferred to the Vermont Secretary of State, which claim did/does exist.
 
Thank you,
 



David Shaddy, RN 
 
 
 
What you have sent me is contradictory 

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 10, 2020, at 7:28 PM, Clark, Charity <Charity.Clark@vermont.gov> wrote:

Please see attached.
 
Charity R. Clark
Chief of Staff
Office of the Attorney General
109 State Street
Montpelier, Vermont 05609
802-828-3171
 

<Shaddy PRA Response 4.10.20.pdf>




